In Support of the Expulsion of Representative Nearman

Rep. Nearman is a danger and not representative of public service in Oregon. He
knowingly put people at the Capitol and officers of the law in danger, resulting in
injuries. The groups he let in have a long history of espousing racist, xenophobic
and misogynistic views.

He does not deserve to be in office. To keep the Capitol building safe he needs to
be removed from office per the Oregon constitution.



